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Bubble Painting!
Author Scott Riester 
     at Field of Dreams!
Nature Paints at Park!
Melted Crayon Art!
Blank Park Zoo!
Shrinky Dinks!
Beaded Pets!
Big Bubbles at Market!
Fluffy Slime!

Morning Storytimes on Wednesdays in
July! Please check dates and times on

our calendar.
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Dog Man Movie Party!
Chalk Art!
Magician Mikayla Oz!
Guided Painting!
Miss Carole!
Stream Study!
Blank Park Zoo!

End of SRP Party!
Blank Park Zoo!
Arts/BYO Book Club!
Color with Animals!
Arts/BYO Book Club!
Bilingual Storytime
“Go Fish” at Market!
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Welcome to the James
Kennedy Public Library

Summer Reading Program
(SRP)! We are excited
to host a ton of fun

programs, presenters,
and reading incentives to
help all Dyersville kids
have fun at the library
and READ all summer
long! Join us for all of
the fun, earn some

points by reading, then
come to the end-of-

summer store at the End
of Summer Reading

Completion Party to buy
some toys with your
points! The more you
read, the more prizes

you will earn! 

Dates to put on your
calendar asap:

June 9: Dog Man
Kickoff Party

August 2: End of SRP
Completion Party

Pick out a book at the
kickoff. Then earn a

brand-new kid-fave book
just by participating!

Thank you to our
sponsors: Friends of the
James Kennedy Public
Library, the Dyersville
Downtown Market, the

Community Foundation of
Greater Dubuque, and

Toys for Tots!
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